
CRC Update 

 

The CRC has been hard at work. 

-We sponsored an interesting philanthropic opportunity in November at the Coffee and 
Conversation events, with the South Coastal Village Volunteers;  and, the affable 
Councilman Bob Biciocchi will be available on December 20 to talk about anything the 
public wants to ask him about. Coffee is free! 

-The annual Community Food Drive started on December 2 and will end after the Tree 
Lighting on Dec 7.  No expired foods are accepted.  After all, malnourished people 
deserve good food too.  

-And, the BIG EVENT OF THE SEASON, the Holiday Tree Lighting on December 7 at 5:00 
p.m.   Once again, we will have live holiday music, an exciting raffle giveaway, and hot 
drinks and cookies.  CRC has gone local and 19Dough1 is supplying the goodies.   Great 
way to celebrate with friends and/or neighbors! 

The CRC is preparing their budget for next year and is open to suggestions for new activities 
or alterations of old ones.    Feel free to contact Chris Keefe, Liaison; Lisi Biciocchi, CRC 
Chairwoman; or Ms. Hartman, the Town Manager.   We are good listeners.    

 

Have a very Merry Christmas season.  

 

Cheers, 

Chris Keefe 

 


